Kathy O'Rear

From: Jon Wright [jon.wright @ spudboy.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 7:09 AM
To: Kathy O'Rear

Ce: Tara Alcock

Subject: Resignation from Library Advisory Board

My family and | have had to abruptly move to Seattle. Therefore please accept my resignation from the Petersburg
Library Advisory Board effective immediately.

Respectfully,
Jon Wright
206-601-7783



